
March 13, 2023
Senate Judiciary Committee
In Opposition of HB1205

I am writing to express my opposition to HB1205 and urge you to vote NO on HB1205.  The passing of
this bill would result in First Amendment violation by removing free access to information. Those who 
do not want to read certain subjects are under no requirement to do so.  It is a choice. It is a freedom 
protected by the First Amendment. Pleae vote NO.

Sincerely,
Renee Newton
Dickinson ND


